From: Jenny Parsons

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] C&H Hog Farm
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 12:50:56 AM

To Whom It May Concern:

As a biologist who has studied ecology and water quality, | am alarmed that a hog farm is being granted
a permit to be so close to the Buffalo River. | am sure you are aware that this means approximately 3
million gallons of hog waste will enter the Buffalo River watershed each year. The Buffalo River and the
natural beauty of the area, which attract many tourists, will be decimated by this, not to mention public
safety concerns. | sincerely hope you will reconsider destroying your state.

Yours,

J.K. Parsons, M.S.
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